
I’m very excited to have been crowned the 2024 TKSRBA Queen, especially since this is my last year
competing in Youth. My name is Sarah Anderson, I’m 18 years old, and a Senior at Anderson County
High School. I am involved in Anderson County FFA, Anderson County 4-H, Beta Club, and the National
Honors Society. I have taken advanced placement classes at my high school for U.S. Government,
Biology, and Human Geography, and dual enrolled in college courses at Murray State and Bluegrass
Community and Technical College for Animal Science and Math. In the Fall, I plan to attend Eastern
Kentucky University on a full academic scholarship and major in either Criminal Justice or Psychology.
When I was three years old, I got my first rabbit ever, a Jersey Wooly named Secret, and since then I
haven’t looked back. I joined the ARBA in 2011, and have raised Mini Rex, Holland Lops, Himalayans,
Netherland Dwarfs, and co-owning Jersey Woolies with my mom. I’m a member of my current breed’s
national clubs (Holland Lop and Netherland Dwarf), as well as the national Jersey Wooly club. My rabbits
are more than just a pastime to me, they are my passion. I’m so thankful for all my mentors throughout
the years, and the lifelong connections I have made through this hobby. It’s been such a journey, and I
hope to continue with it for years to come. I’ve been competing off and on in Youth contests since I was
eight, and for the past three years have worked hard at improving my knowledge about it. Competing in
these contests has taught me so much about myself, rabbits and cavies, and what it means to be a team.
I’m grateful for this experience and all the people I’ve met along the way. Thank you again to everyone
who has supported me along the way, I will never forget it.


